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The proposed installation of the Plasrafine factor complex in this targeted area is inappropriate due to the land 
and surrounding areas being environmentally sensitive plus the quality of the clean air and water will be 
compromised. We do not want the pollution of the air and the water catchment, which will also impact Sydney 
and Goulburn, impacted by a factory such as Plasrefine. Please consider it's implementation to another suitable 
location away from the beautiful Southern Highlands. 
 

 




